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WACO

COMMERCIAL

MAL-THANE FOGGING OIL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING  

GUARANTEE:

Malathion............................3.6%
   Beta butoxy Beta thiocyanodiethyl              

ether........................1.6%

REGISTRATION NO, 7947 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 DANGER POISON 

NET CONTENTS 4L

ABELL WACO LTD.  246 ATTWELL DRIVE
REXDALE, ONTARIO, M9W 5B4

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Kills flies, gnats, and mosquitoes, for use in specialized
fogging and misting equipment.

DIRECTIONS - OUTDOOR FOGGING:  11-17 LITRES OF WACO MAL-THANE
FOGGING OIL per hectare (10000 sq m) will give control of
mosquitoes, flies and black flies.  For most effective treatment
it is required that the fog remain close to the ground.  Fogging
should be done in the early morning or late evening when there
are few wind currants.

IMPORTANT:  Wet fog or mist can be used on dumps but care must be
used on foliage.  Avoid applying wet fog to valuable ornamental
plants as injury may occur.  When using thermo fogging generator,
the equipment must be operated and maintained in accordance to
the manufacturer's instruction manual.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Hazardous if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing
spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  Remove
all contaminated clothing and clean before re-use.  Do not
contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Avoid contaminating any body of
water.  Highly toxic to fish and bees.



FIRST AID:  In case of exposure to Malathion, remove patient from
area and remove all contaminated clothing.  Wash all exposed skin
with soap and water.  If swallowed and patient is conscious,
induce vomiting.  If breathing is weak or irregular, give
artificial respiration.  Get prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Symptoms of poisoning: headache,
weakness, sweating, giddiness, blurred vision, nausea, abdominal
cramps, diarrhea, and chest discomfort.  Atropine is antidotal
2-PAM is also antidotal and may be administered in conjunction
with atropine but not as a substitute.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NON-WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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